
 

 

Shri Anil Kumar, Chief Executive Officer, BSUL met Shri Bhupendra 
Gupta, Chairman & Managing Director, NHPC LTD on 19.09.2025 at 
CO, Faridabad, and apprised him about the latest status as well as 
critical issues related to implementation of various Solar Parks & 
Projects in Uttar Pradesh. CMD, NHPC emphasised on expeditious 
implementation and assured for all necessary support. 


